
1/20/04 

 
Dear Mom, 

 

I hear you got a bunch of snow. We haven't had a bit 

since last week. 

 

We visited Shirley and Nina yesterday. Had lunch in 

their lunch room and chatted. Nina seems to be pretty 

happy there. She just doesn't have any interest in 

going out except to a play now and then. She has 4 

different volunteer jobs.  

 

Next time we are in South Haven, I'd like to take the 

rest of your slides and scan them so you can view them 

on your computer. I'm still thinking of scanning 

slides as a business, and I need the practice. I am 

planning on retiring May 1 (if not sooner). 

 

Is Missy still in the hospital? 

 

Steve 

 


